August 2014
Renzulli Academy
121 Cornwall St. 
Hartford, CT  06112

National Geographic Bee
1145 17th Street NW
Washington, D.C. 20036

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to request the materials necessary for the 2014 National Geographic Bee.  Please send all materials to the attention of Melissa Thom at The Renzulli Academy.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Dr. Ruth Lyons, Principal

Enclosures:

Registration Fee ($100.00)

